
David Bedy 
 

State and Bernalillo County board members, 
Please OPPOSE Clean Cars II and Heavy Duty Omnibus standards. It must be revised and
scrutinized heavily before any adoption takes place. Electrification has place in our very near future
without question, but this is not the right way to go about it for New Mexicans. It's to much, way to
soon. It undoubtedly will drive prices up on affordable vehicles that are assessable to the masses in
our state. Everyone one else will simply drive to AZ or TX to buy the car they actually want
costing our state untold amounts of non reciprocal tax revenue. Our air quality remains in threshold
at the moment and the market will move toward electrification at a natural pace if we let it happen.
If the state wants to accelerate that pace incentivize it in similar way the federal government has.
There are better ways to take New Mexicans into an electrified future. Lets use our heads to help
the young lungs, wildlife, residents, businesses, and revenue of our wonderful state all co-exist and
thrive. 
Sincerely, 
David Bedy 


